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November 7, 2023 

 
To, 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 532504 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: NAVINFLUOR EQ 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 - Revocation of closure directions from Gujarat Pollution Control Board 
 
We refer to our intimation submitted on August 5, 2023 regarding closure directions from Gujarat 
Pollution Control Board (‘GPCB’) for the industrial plant of the Company’s wholly owned subsidiary, 
Navin Fluorine Advanced Sciences Limited (‘NFASL’), at GIDC Dahej on the 15th day.  
 
We further submitted an intimation on August 10, 2023 regarding revocation of above closure 
directions for a period of 3 months.  
 
We now wish to inform you that NFASL has, today, received communication from GPCB, about final 
revocation of its earlier closure directions.  
 
We wish to reiterate that, at Navin Fluorine, we are committed to the highest environment and safety 
standards. Adherence to various laws, including applicable environmental compliances, is given 
utmost importance. 
 
This intimation is also being made available on the website of the Company at: 
https://www.nfil.in/investor/comp_announce.html 
 
Kindly take the information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
For NAVIN FLUORINE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
 
 
 
Niraj B. Mankad 
President Legal and Company Secretary 
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